
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Village of Orchard Park 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing has been scheduled by the Village 

Board of Trustees of the Village of Orchard Park at 7:00 pm on July 14, 2025 in the 
Municipal Center, 4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, New York on the following 
proposed Local Law for 2025: 
 
 Proposed Local Law 2025 
 

Amending the Village of Orchard Park Municipal Code  
Chapter 179 “Skateboards” 

 
Copies of the proposed law are available in the Village Office and will be available 
at the Public Hearing. All persons concerned with or interested in the above 
proposal will be given the opportunity to be heard at the public hearing. Concerns 
and comments can also be submitted by mail to 4295 South Buffalo Street, or by 
email to VillageOffice@OrchardParkVillage.org.  

 
Dated: June 25, 2025 

Orchard Park, New York 
Heather Tucciarone-Richeal 
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer 
Village of Orchard Park 

 


